S.O.R.D., Inc.

P.O. Box 1088

Ardmore, OK 73402

Southern Oklahoma Regional Disposal, Inc.

“A Local Government Agency”

NOTICE

Date:

July 26, 2016 
The S.O.R.D. Board of Directors regularly scheduled meeting for September 15, 2016 has been changed.  The new date scheduled is September 22, 2016 at 1:30 p.m.  The meeting will be held at the SORD Offices, 31 SORD Drive, Ardmore, Oklahoma.  

Phone:  580 226-1276  (  Fax:  580 226-3803


